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What have we been learning?  

19.12.18 

This week in English the children have been writing Christmas acrostics and shape 

poems. 

In Maths we have been subtracting using the column method, making sure we used 

our squares in our books to help us lay out our tens and ones. 

We have also had a big focus these past weeks on our maths fluency. We have been 

doing the daily 10- having 3 goes to add, subtract and find 10 less. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10 

For homework over the Christmas holidays, please can you practise the daily 10 with 

your children- they do really enjoy it! 

 

Next Week 

 

Have a very happy Christmas and a happy new 

year! 

 

Important information  

 

Back in school Monday 7th January 2019 


